
  

   

Dear Parents and Carers / Annwyl Rhieni a Gofalwyr,  

As we approach Christmas, I wanted to take a moment to reflect on what 
has been a fun and festive time at Pontlliw Primary School. This term has 
been packed with excitement, from our Christmas trips and visits to the 
wonderful concerts and performances that have showcased the incredible 
talents of your children. 

The children have been absolutely fantastic, embracing every activity with enthusiasm, 
energy, and a sense of joy that reminds us all of the true spirit of this time of year. Whether 
it was singing their hearts out during rehearsals, creating beautiful crafts, or simply 
supporting one another through busy days, they have. 

We also want to extend a big thank you to our parents and carers. Your support—whether 
through volunteering, attending events, or simply encouraging your children—has been 
invaluable. It’s this partnership that makes our school community so special, and we are 
deeply grateful for all you do. We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all the 
lovely gifts, kind words and cards that we have all received. They are very much appreciated.  

As we break for the holidays, we wish you and your families a very Merry Christmas and a 
peaceful New Year. I hope you have time to relax and enjoy special family moments 
together. We look forward to welcoming the children back in January, refreshed and ready 
for another exciting term ahead. 

Warm wishes, 

Mrs Norman and Staff  

 


